
BYE-STEPPERS 

ANNUAL REPORT 

1989 

The Bye-Steppers had 6 meetings in 1989 under the 

very capable chairmanship of George Guendjoian. 

It was the unanimous opinion to have a pot-luck din-

ner before each meeting. 

We have continued with the dance steps, which we 

have learned over the years and reviewed them along with 

new ones. 

It was decided to continue our group as a social 

one with the accent on dancing. 

The Treasurer~s report indicated that we had $196. 

at the end of the year. 

Again, we invite and welcome new members to jo{n us. 

Submitted, 

L~~ 
Menas H. Daderian 
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